School Council Report to the Governors-July 2014.
Hello.  We are Millie and Annabelle from the School Council for the second half of the school year. We usually meet every other Tuesday to discuss school issues which we then communicate to our Class Councils.  We have input, via Mrs Chilton, into staff meetings and Governor meetings. We communicate with parents via newsletters. Parents, Governors and teachers can consult pupils through us.  
Millie: I represent Year 6 and am the Chairperson.  I run our meetings, make sure we talk about everything on the Agenda and make sure that everyone has a turn to speak. 
Annabelle: I represent Year 5 and help with the display work.  Lots of people ask me to ask questions in our meetings.  
Alice represents Year 4 and Francesca represents Year3. They make sure that every class has a copy of the Minutes from our meetings and that a copy is displayed on the corridor display.  Mrs Chilton also puts our Agenda and Minutes on the display board outside.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Also in School Council are: Stan representing Year 2, Ashton representing Year 1 and Indie representing Reception.
Since we have been School Council, we have:
· Written to and received a letter from the Parish Council regarding road safety outside our school
· Written to Chartwells regarding the carrots and the fish
· Had several discussions regarding the responsible use of our playground equipment
· Welcomed Dr S Michi Kusunoski to a meeting 
· Discussed the New Curriculum
· Organised the fund raising for Sports Relief
· Asked for new brooms for the hall
· Run a stall at the Summer Fete
· Helped in the interview process for a new teacher


